
Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new school year.  I am looking forward to      

working together with you and sharing the opportunities that we 

have to create a wonderful year of learning.  I have enjoyed  

getting to know your child over the last couple of days and we 

have already started to build strong relationships with other  

members of the class and myself. 

 

Just a little about me for those who don’t know me.  This is my 

17th year at Loxton Lutheran School.  Before I  had my daughter 

Lily, I taught in Junior Primary for 8 years.  After Lily was born I  

returned to do relief teaching for 2 years and small contracts  

within the school.   When I returned from maternity leave, I was 

the PE/Health Specialist teacher for 3 years. The last 2 years, I 

have been teaching in the Year 7 class. 

 

It is a very busy term. Please take note of the upcoming events 

and write them in your diaries or your calendar on your phone. 

 

Parents are very welcome in the classroom.  We encourage you 

to have a current police check and have the valuing safe      

communities certificate so that you can volunteer.  Please see 

me if you are willing to help out.  Even 10 minutes in the morning 

to listen to reading is very helpful!  

 

During the week I sent home the See Saw parent App    

information. Please see me if you have any issues signing up with 

the App. 

 

Parent Information Night provides an opportunity for us to meet 

and to share information regarding routings and expectations for 

the year.  Our Parent Information Night will be held on Monday 

5th February, week 2 from 7:30-8:00pm in our classroom.  We look 

forward to meeting you.  There is a BBQ for families to stay and 

have something to eat and meet people. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Have a great week. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Rebecca Loxton 

Information to remember 

 

Sports Uniform   

Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. 
 

German lessons   

Wednesdays 

 Frau Rada. 

 
HASS 

Wednesdays  

Mrs Wormald. 

 
Christian Studies 

Wednesdays  

Mrs Doecke 

 
Chapel/Assemly 

Fridays at 9:15.   

Look in Happenings for 

weekly information. All 

welcome! 

 
Information Night  

Monday 5th February at 

7:30. 
 

Casual Day  

Tuesday 20th February 

 
Mardi Gras 

Saturday 24th February 

 
Year 5/6 Chapel 

Friday 9th March   

 
Australian Lutheran World 

Service Presentation  

Thursday 22nd March 

 
Parent Teacher Interview 

Monday 9th April 

Student Free Day 
 


